
 
 

Call for action! 
 

Dear All, 
 
I would like to inform you that the European Society for 
Microcirculation (ESM) is looking for bids for organizing the ESM 2019 
Conference. 
We are looking for a devoted scientist with the support of an active 
group, who are engaged in studying microcirculation and vascular 
biology. Also, we need an attractive program plan an exciting city, 
which is affordable for young scientist. 
Please send you bids to me before the ESM-EVBO Geneva Conference 
so the Executive Committee of ESM can make decision at the meeting. 
As you know, the winner will be our next President for two years! 
 We need a good one and females are encouraged! 
 
Thank you in advance, 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Akos Koller 
Secretary General ESM 
E-mail: akos.koller@gmail.com 
Chairman of the Scientific Council 
UNIVERSITY OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION 
1123 Budapest, Hungary 
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